
  
   

 

13 January 2020  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Science Session – Wednesday 22 January 2020, 4.30pm, 
The Chapel 
 
The Year 11 Parents’ Evening will give you the opportunity to meet individually with each of 
your son’s science teachers.  In addition, on the same evening there will be a Parent 
Information Science Talk between 4.30pm and 4.50pm.  This session will take place in the 
Chapel.  This session will outline the following: 
 

 the features of the remaining weeks of science lessons leading up to the AQA science 
examinations; 

 how parents can support their sons to achieve their potential in the AQA science 
examinations; 

 what the boys themselves should be doing to take responsibility to ensure that they 
achieve their potential. 

 
Parents will be given an information sheet outlining useful information, although if you are 
unable to attend the session this sheet can be obtained from your son’s science teacher or 
from your son. 
 
I look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 22 January. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

Dr Emma Baker 
Director of Science/Head of Chemistry 
 

 

 


